
ttd New Mex1co Health and Env1ronment Department 

~~--------------BRUCE KING 
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February 1, 1991 

RE: RESPONSE TO NOTICE OF VIOLATION 
NM 6572124422; Nov. 1, 1990 

Col. Ira L. Hester 
Commander, 833rd Combat Support Group 
Holloman Air Force Base, NM 88330 

Dear Col. Hester: 

DENNIS BOYD 
Secretary 

MICHAEL J. BURKHART 
Deputy Secretary 

RICHARD MITZELFEL T 
Di-

The New Mexico Environmental Improvement Division has received 
the information requested in the Notice of Violation dated 
November 1, 1990. The information supplied satisfies the 
requirements mentioned in the Notice of Violation, and 
accordingly we are closing out all enforcement action related to 
it. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any 
questions concerning it, please contact Mr. David Morgan at 
827-0170. 

Sincerely, 
:\ -- I ! 

f(>~TC~~~ 
-Kathleen M. Sisneros 
Bureau Chief 
Hazardous and Radioactive Waste Bureau 

c: Mickey Flowers, US EPA Region 6 
Ed Lopez, USAF LEEV/CR, Dallas, TX 
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